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Humber Valley’s Meeting Announcement 
Tues Oct 2nd, 2007 @ 7:30pm 

 

Here’s how to the get 
there: From the 401 East or 
West, exit at Keele Street 
North. Turn right on 
Sheppard Ave, and follow 

Sheppard to the entrance to Downsview Park. Turn right into 
the park onto John Drury Lane until you reach Carl Hall Road. 
Turn left at Carl Hall and continue east over the railway tracks 
to the museum, which is on your right. 

Free Pizza at the October Meeting! 
There’s nothing like 
good food to ensure a 
good meeting and the 
Humber Valley Pizza 
Club is going into it’s 3rd 
year now due to popular 
demand. No time to stop 
in for dinner before the 
club meeting? No 
problem! Just come to 

the meeting hungry. Better get there early though, before the 
mad rush, to make sure you get the best selection. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
Tue Oct 2nd   Opening Winter Meeting at the 

TAM @ 7:30 PM 
Nov 2, 3 & 4  !!!!!!!!  The Hobby Show   !!!!!!!! 
Tue Nov 6th  Club Meeting 

Tue Dec 4th   Club Meeting:  
• 2008 Renewal Drive 

Tue Jan 1st  New Year’s Fly In – at 12 NOON 
Tue Jan 1st   NOTE: Club Meeting Cancelled! 
Thu Jan 31st   Election Nominations Deadline 

Tue Feb 5th  
Club Meeting 
• Executive Elections 
• Annual General Meeting 

 

Chief Instructor’s Report – Pete Heeley 
September 27th marked the end of the Student Wings 
Program for 2007. We had another successful year full of the 
usual fun and mishaps along the way. We are happy to report 
that the club now has 7 new pilot members. Congratulations to 
the following members who cleared this year: 
 

• Steven Dean 
• Mitch Mihnea 
• Danny Mustacato 
• Rocco Vita 
• Robert Carriero 
• Bruce Gillespie 
• Al Gosselin 

 
Those who cleared are reminded there will be a presentation 
ceremony at either the November or December club meeting, 
so watch the Flyer for the Wings Awards notice and please try 
and attend to receive your Wings. 

My thanks are extended to all who participated in the 
instruction program this year, especially the club instructors 
who, once again, did such a splendid job. 

... Pete Heeley – Chief Instructor.  
 

First Club Winter Meeting–Oct 2nd @7:30pm 
• Open discussion on club business 
• Movie invitation 
• Show and tell invitation 

So where the heck did the summer go! Here it is – Fall already!  
We hope you had a great flying season and enjoyed the good 
weather. But don’t despair, those long hot dog days of summer 
were great but the wonderful display of fall colours and cool 
weather still makes for great flying in the coming months. 
Later, you can dust off your skis and fly right through the 
winter!  

Discussion: The first Club Winter Meeting is set for Tuesday 
October 2nd at 7:30pm at the museum. We plan on having an 
open discussion forum on everything and anything members 
want to discuss about the 2007 season and anything that you 
want to change in 2008. Think about what you loved and 
maybe what you didn’t like so much in 2007 and come and 
express your opinion. Like they have been saying in the 
provincial voting ads – “don’t let someone else speak for you”.  

Movies: We will have a laptop computer and video projection 
available at the meeting so bring in your favorite clip on a CD 
or memory stick and bring it in so you can show it off at the 
meeting.  

Show & Tell: 
Got an 
interesting 
story to tell or 
a cool model to 
show off? 
Bring it in for 5 
minutes of 
glory in front of 
your fellow 
members.  

Tom’s Bad Boy on floats might make 
for good “Show and Tell” material 
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29th Annual Hobby Show is Coming!  
November 2nd to 4th 

Don’t forget to attend the Hobby 
Show at the International Center this 
year for great bargains and a look at 
all the latest in RC.  Visit the hobby 
show web site at 
www.thehobbyshow.com.   
Show hours are: 

Friday November 2nd    12PM to 9PM 
Saturday November 3rd    10AM to 8PM 
Sunday November 4th     10AM to 6PM 

ADMISSION: ADULTS $12.00, SENIORS and  
         KIDS 6 TO 12- $8.00, Under 6 – FREE 

Field Officer Report - Gary Del Bel Belluz 
Our field officer Gary Del Bel Belluz is constantly working 
behind the scenes on field improvements and maintenance. 
The city provided us with a used mower as promised and it has 
worked out great this season.  Thanks to the dry weather in 
September, we didn’t need much cutting to keep the grass in 
great condition for smooth take offs and landings. 

The new mower makes short work of cutting operations. 
 
Gary also installed the chain link fence panels this year so we 
now have a continuous fence line between flight stations and 
the flight line as required by MAAC safety rules. Please ensure 
that you stay behind the fence when flying your aircraft.  

Thanks again goes out to Jim Wakelin and his Metro 
West District Parks Department staff for the use of 
the mower.  

--- THANKS JIM! 

Maintenance - The Secret to RC Success! 
If you want to ensure continuous success in RC, you have to 
have a lot of respect for Murphy’s Law and constantly be on 
the lookout for anything that might go wrong with your model.  
 

If you ignore it for long, it will bite you sooner or later and 
potentially cause a crash. The best modelers check out their 
planes after each flying day and look for loose hinges, servo or 
mounting screws or bolts that have become loose from 
vibration, clevis joints and retainers, engine mounts, fuel tubing 

connections and clunk movement, loose covering etc. It’s not 
an accident that the best flyers keep coming back to enjoy their 
planes day after day. They all perform routing maintenance 
inspections and repairs between visits to the field.  
 

              Good Maintenance = Good Flying 
 

Something to think about ... Editor 
 

Kitchener-Waterloo Scale Rally – Sep 8th 

Attended by Humber Members  
One way to add variety to your modeling experience is to 
attend one or more of the RC events held around southern 
Ontario over the summer. The annual Kitchener-Waterloo 
Scale Rally was held on September 8th and there were 4 flyers 
from the club who all put on great displays. Gary's cub wowed 
the crowd as it knife edged across the field.  It even had floats.  
John flew his new Beaver well and had a great landing. Rick 
almost won the "most spins" contest with his Albatross with 27. 
The winner had 
35. Rick's were, 
however inverted. 
Rocco had the 
crowd on edge as 
he flew his P-51 
at full throttle 
(linkage stuck) 
until he could 
land it. There 
were some great 
3-D flying demos 
for all to enjoy.   
  

       Jon Holms and his DeHaviland Beaver 

Gary’s Cub and Jon’s Beaver in the “on deck” circle. 

Your 2007 Executive  
President, Joseph Young  (416) 831 4765 
Vice President, David St. Louis (416) 995 3875 
Secretary & Treasurer, Dan Paluzzi (905) 303 0500 
Program Director, Pat Knight (416) 225-2687 
Field Officer, Gary Del Bel Belluz (416) 741 8181 
Past President, David Plank (647) 438 8191 
 

Appointed Positions: 
Chief Instructor, Peter Heeley (416) 921 1392 
Editor, Tom Gottlieb (416) 781 3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood (416) 925 6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  (416) 749 8793 


